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Bruree G.A.A. Anti-Bullying 

To Parents, Coaches and Juvenile members 

Bruree G.A.A. Club takes its responsibilities in relation to Child Protection very 

seriously. 

The Club operates and functions on the basis of voluntary effort on the part of 

Officers and Team Coaches, therefore the support of all parents and juvenile 

players is essential in upholding best practice and behaviour in relation to Child 

Welfare and Protectionjssues. 

Since the Club adopted the initial Code of Conduct back in 2011, further 

developments have taken place and attached you will find an updated Code of 

Conduct which reflects those changes. 

All parents are expected to read this Code of Conduct' carefully and to explain 

and discuss its provisions with their children. Team Coaches are also expected 

to explain and apply this code in respect of the teams they are coaching. 

Monica Quealey is the Club Designated Officer in relation to Child Protection 

issues and she is the person who should be contacted in the first instance where 

there are any concerns in relation to potential Child Protection issues. Monica 

may be contacted at 0879587426. 

John O'Brien is the Club's Children's Officer with responsibility for promoting 

awareness on the issue of Child Protection and for following up on any 

allegations relating to Child Protection. John may be contacted at 0863089244. 
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